
JAMES C. SIDLOFSKY

direct tel.: 416-367-6277
direct fax: 416-361-2751

e-mail: jsidlofsky@blgcanada.com

August 25, 2010

Delivered by E-mail and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: OEB File No. EB-2009-0063
Brant County Power Inc. (“BCPI”) Review Motion – Ontario Energy
Board Order for Brantford Power Inc. 2008 Electricity Distribution Rates
and Charges

We are counsel to Brantford Power Inc. (“BPI”) with respect to the above-captioned
matter. Pursuant to the Board’s August 10, 2010 Decision and Order in this matter,
please find accompanying this letter a draft revised Tariff of Rates and Charges reflecting
BPI’s distribution rates and retail transmission service rates for Brant County Power
(“BCP”) for 2008, 2009 and 2010 (see pages 4 and 5 of the document). These rates are
consistent with BPI’s submission of August 20, 2010.

At this time, BPI also wishes to clarify one statement made in its submission of August
20th. Paragraph 5(c) of the submission states:

(c) The starting point for the calculation of rates is a revenue in the amount of
$348,973.46 decreased from $425,868.60. The $348,793.46 revenue
starting point results in a revenue reduction of $76,895.14 to be recovered
from BCP.

To be clear, BPI confirms that the starting point for the calculation of a distribution rate
for BCP is revenue in the amount of $348,973.46, and that this represents a reduction of
$76,895.14 from the $425,868.60 in revenue previously assigned to BCP. BPI is not
recovering that difference of $76,895.14 directly from BCP – the BPI rates have been
designed to recover the $348,973.46, subject to annual adjustments. Any under-recovery
by BPI as a result of the new BCP rate being less than the rate previously applied to BCP
will be tracked in a variance account for recovery at BPI’s next rebasing, in accordance
with paragraph 50 of the Board’s August 10, 2010 Decision and as addressed at
paragraph 22 of BPI’s August 20, 2010 submission. I have discussed this clarification
with counsel to BCP and we agree that it represents the understanding of both parties
with respect to the treatment of the $76,895.14 reduction.
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Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Yours very truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

Original Signed by James C. Sidlofsky
James C. Sidlofsky
JCS/ac

Encl.
cc: G. Mychailenko, BPI

H. Wyatt, BPI
N. Tahir, BPI
S. Stoll, Aird & Berlis LLP
C. Clark, OEB
B. Noble, BCP
John DeVellis, Shibley Righton LLP
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